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Sisters and Brothers of EDSJ  
 
I hope my words find you well as you continue to shelter-in-place and take of one another by taking 
care of yourselves.   
 
One of the many rescheduled events during these COVID-19 days, is the Lambeth Conference in 
the U.K.  As you know, Lambeth was scheduled for July, and following the conference, Tracy and I 
were scheduled for a four month sabbatical.  As Lambeth has been postponed to 2021, we have 
decided to postpone our sabbatical as well.   
 
So other than a holiday at some stage during the remainder of the year, we will be in country, more 
specifically, in the diocese for 2020. 
 
As 2021 approaches, in due course, we will offer some information concerning our sabbatical plans. 
 
In the meantime EDSJ, please continue to be careful and kind and wise in these challenging times. 
 
 
 
Easter Blessings,  

  

  
  

+David  
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